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I strongly support the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, 

establishing the Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, 

protect, and enhance the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon. As 

someone working in the design community, we only stand to become a stronger 

community providing a better product with commercial interior designers recognized 

for the contributions they already provide. The public only stands to be better off by 

providing a recognized list of professionals that can provide these services. 


